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Ottawa 10th August, 1904

Str.

I have to request that you will be goodenough to forward

to the Department without delay $89.28 proceeds of the sale of

timber on the Peigan Reserve, as a letter has been received from

the Department of the Interior in which this Department is asked

to issue a cheque covering the does on the timber sold off

Berths 884 and 886.

In May last this Department paid to the Depart-

ment of the Interior (upon application therefor)  $20.00 as rental

of the Berths referred to.You should therefore forward $20.00

to the Department.

I have also to request that you will be good enough to

submit another statement in connection with the saw mill

transaction up to the 30th June last,

Your obedient servant.

F D McLaa

Secretary.

J.H. Gooderham, Esqr,

Indian Agent.

Peigen Reserve,

Maclood, N.V.T.
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